
From: Layla Abou Taleb <abousassi@yahoo.com> 
To: facilitiesplanning@mtsac.edu 
Cc: Becky Mitchell <BMitchell@mtsac.edu>, mikaela.klein@mtsac.edu, Mansfield Collins <mansfieldcollins@gmail.com> 
Date: 05/30/2017 10:20 AM 
Subject: Re: Notice of a Scoping Session for the Mt. SAC West Parcel Solar Project 

Rebecca, 

Thank you for forwarding to me the Notice of scoping. 

While I'm glad that Mt Sac is conducting scoping sessions, as community input is not only vital 

but is an integral part of CEQA, however, this is a short notice at a time of graduations and 

weddings and does not appear adequate. 

To ensure community input, sufficient notice via direct mail to the Walnut community should be 

made. In addition, those homes surrounding the site should be sent certified return receipt letters 

to ensure notification. Also an effort should be made to contact the owners on record who might 

not reside at the property as their property will be directly impacted. 

Our goal as I hope is yours is to get the necessary feedback from the community affected. 

Layla 

UWT, President 
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